
THIS MONTH’S PRIZE 
 

 This month we will be giving away a one-

hundred dollar gift certificate to a spa in the 

winner’s hometown. Each client who sends new 

accounts during the month of January will have 

their name entered into a drawing. At the end of 

the month we’ll draw a name and, if it’s yours, 

you’ll win the gift certificate.  
 

Don’t miss out on your chance to win;      

send new accounts in January!  

Good luck!! 
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LAST MONTH’S PRIZE 
 

 The lucky winner of our client prize for 

December is Denver Dermatology.  We have 

been collecting for them for two years and 

will be sending Stevie Wolfe two all-day ski 

passes to Winter Park.  Congratulations!! 

WE ARE MOVING! 

 

 North American Recovery is moving into its new home 

on Friday January 25, 2013!  We’ve planned the move to 
ensure there aren’t any disruptions in our services.  Most 

people won’t even notice we’ve moved.  Our phone num-

bers, fax numbers, email addresses and websites will all 
remain the same.  Our new physical address will be:  
 

North American Recovery 

1600 West 2200 South, Suite 410 

West Valley City, Utah 84119 
 

 We are very excited because after six-and-a-half years 
in our current space (which we’ve all enjoyed very much) 

we are moving into a larger, newer, more functional of-

fice.  The move will start on the afternoon of Friday Janu-
ary 25, 2013, continue through the weekend, and we will 

be 100% back up and operational first thing Monday 

morning.  
 It will be business as usual the morning of Friday the 

25th, but at noon, the majority of our staff will stop work-

ing and start packing.  Our Receptionist, Brenna and our 

Senior Client Service Representative, Mia will be availa-
ble to take your calls Friday afternoon.  

 We have been planning this move for many months, 

and we are excited to see it happen.  We’re including 
some pictures of our new office below (before we move in 

of course).  If you’re in the neighborhood anytime after 

January 28th, 2013 stop by and say hi!  We’d love to visit 

with you and give you a tour.  Have a great month! 
 

KIND WORDS 
 

 This month marks the start of a new feature we’re adding to 

our newsletter.  We wanted to start sharing some of the kind 

words we hear from other clients and debtors we work with.  

We strive each day to do the best possible job in the most pro-

fessional way.  It’s nice to receive confirmation of our hard 

work from time to time.  We hope you enjoy our sharing these 

with you each month.  

“You are so helpful.” 

This past month one of our collectors, Anne Bell, was working 

with a debtor on a bill she owed to one of our emergency physi-

cian groups.  During the conversation the debtor told Anne, “I 
prefer paying the bills I owe to your agency because your staff 

is so helpful, you’re willing to discuss my situation with me and 

you direct me in the right path whenever I call your office.”  
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